


            
 

 
 



United Nations Development Programme

Office of Audit and Investigations

For high (critical) priority recommendations, prompt action is required to ensure that UNDP is not exposed to
high risks. Failure to take action could result in major negative consequences for UNDP. The high (critical)
priority recommendation is presented below:

Advances recorded as

expenditure (Issue 2)

Advances amounting to $95,704 given to responsible partners were recorded as
expenditure at the point of making the advances rather than upon receipt of
supporting documentation for cash incurred.

Recommendation: The Office should record advances given to responsible
parties as advances and only record them as expenses when accounted for with
satisfactory financial reports and verified supporting documents.

Implementation status of previous OAI audit recommendations: Report No. 1335, 6 November 2014.
Total recommendations: 2

Implemented: 1
Withdrawn: 1

The withdrawn recommendation pertains to staffing requirements not being met. OAI withdrew the
recommendation due to the project closure and programme redesign, which made the recommendation no
longer relevant.

Management comments and action plan

The United Nations Resident Coordinator and UNDP Resident Representative accepted the recommendatior
and is in the process of implementing it. Comments and/or additional information provided have been
incorporated into the report, where appropriate.
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